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******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
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Dear Members of ARCOM and Town Council:
 
We write this email in support of the renovation plans submitted for 143 Reef Road, which
will be heard at today’s meeting (Wednesday). We are neighbors on Esplanade thrilled to have
another young family move to the north end.  Their request for a 2-car garage seems fair and
practical. After all, new construction on the island always includes a 2-car garage, at the very
minimum. The 2-car garage, as its designed incorporates lovely and tall landscaping to the
west and actually helps to balance out the front facade of the existing home. Not to mention,
the 2-car garage gets rid of the unsightly garbage receptacles that are visible from the street as
you walk by. Their new landscape plan also looks like a great improvement and we love their
desire to implement native species in the majority of the garden. The room addition to the
north also seems reasonable and after reviewing their interior plans, they really improve the
functionality of the home. 
 
Thank you for considering to grant approval to their plans today. Take care and stay well.
 
Kindly, 
 
David Lambert
200 Esplanade Way
Palm Beach, Fl 33480
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